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Adopt-A-Block 
 

Volunteers have been going door-to-door in Somerville, the town just across 
Highway 57 from Lighthouse Christian Fellowship.  Volunteers from Lighthouse 
Christian Fellowship and Living Word Fellowship reach out in the spirit of unity to our 
neighbors to proclaim the Good News of Jesus Christ.  We also offer help when it is 
needed.  There has already been one reported salvation and many homes blessed in the 
name of Jesus.  
 The ministry officially began on August 27th and already we are planning for the 
weather change as winter approaches.  Soon we will make the switch from door-to-door 
ministry to events as it gets colder.  When spring comes back around, we will start door-
to-door again. 
 
College-Aged Ministry 
 
 We teach a class at Lighthouse Christian Fellowship on Wednesday nights from 6 
pm to 7:30 pm.  The class is geared for 18-30 year-olds who want to have a purpose in 
life or need a mentor to help guide them in their decision-making. 
 We hope to move the class to Monday nights on the campus of Oakland City 
University. 
 
501c3 
 
 The process is currently in the final phase to make One Eighty Ministries 
recognized by the IRS as a non-profit organization.  This would enable us to apply for 
grants for various projects. 
 
Ways to connect 
 On the web:  http://oneeightyministries.weebly.com 
 Twitter: twitter.com/one80 
 Facebook: www.facebook.com/pages/one-eighty-ministries/1115299892120 
 Email: brian_splittorff@yahoo.com 
 Phone: 812-795-4120 (Lighthouse Christian Fellowship) 
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